
Legal Notice: MAPC-DOER-16  

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

LED Street & Outdoor Lighting Installation 

The Metropolitan Area Planning Council (MAPC), on behalf of Clinton, Dudley and North Andover, 

invites bids for the installation of roughly 3,200 LED streetlights. This IFB is specific to installation; 

light fixtures have already been procured through a separate process. IFB information packets will be 

available starting on Monday August 20, 2018 by contacting Cara Goodman at 

cgoodman@mapc.org. 

 

Massachusetts Prevailing Wage Laws apply to all services. Bid deposits are required. Sealed bids will 

be opened Monday September 10th, at 4:00 PM at MAPC offices, 60 Temple Place, Floor 6, Boston, 

MA 02111. MAPC reserves the right to accept or reject any and all bids. 
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